
The Grignon Mansion in Kaukauna is one of the most historically significant properties in Wisconsin.  Built 

in 1837, this National Register property is owned by the City of Kaukauna and cared for by the Friends of 

the Grignon Mansion under the oversight of the Grignon Mansion Board. 

The Grignon Mansion Board has taken the initiative to 

create a long-range vision for the preservation, promo-

tion, expansion, and coordination of projects that have 

an impact on the Grignon Mansion.   
 

In addition to the Mansion, input will be requested on 

future programs as they relate to historic buildings and 

sites, regional historic preservation and other activities 

surrounding historic properties in the City.   
 

Information, data, and leads originating from the vision-

ing workshop will be analyzed by the Board and used to 

form the nucleus of a long range plan.   
 

Questions?  Contact Director of Planning and Community Development 

Bob Jakel at 920.766.6315 or planning@kaukauna-wi.org.  

Share Thoughts, Ideas, Concepts and Goals on the “Mansion in the Woods”  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 10th 

BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M. 
MUNICIPAL SERVICES BUILDING 

144 WEST SECOND STREET 


